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From: Mike Yates 
Sent: Thursday, 9 June 2022 7:34 PM
To: Merger Authorisations
Subject: Mike Yates MA1000021 – Telstra TPG Spectrum Transaction – submission

In my view, this transaction will serve to bring a more level playing field to the mobile market which has been sadly 
lacking 
 
It will improve speed to market if 5G and encourage migration to the new network 
 
It will also create a competitive tension with TPG Vodafone representing a real alternative in the regional areas for 
the first time 

Mike Yates  
 

 

    
 

 

 
 

 

 




